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MEETING REPORT  
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:50 p.m. 
 
1. The Willetts Creek remediation work by the NYSDEC on district property was discussed, 

including the overall impact of the work on the district.  The remediation process will be 
monitored closely.  In addition, the committee has instructed the Superintendent to follow up 
with DEC to explore potential reimbursement for anticipated lost rental revenue during the 
work project. 
 

2. Mr. Bosse updated the committee on the bond work underway across the district, including 
proposed upgrades and work to the music suite in the high school performing arts center. 

 
3. The committee has approved privacy slats to be added to the south fence around the Paul J. 

Bellew playground on Higbie Lane. The slats have already been added to the west fence (facing 
Higbie). 

 
4. Mr. Bosse reported that the winter gym permits for various community groups are in the process 

of being issued.  Allocations for time are similar to past years. 
 

5. A new security office was set up at the high school to offer on-site operations with access to 
video, door monitoring, etc.  The security office at Paul J. Bellew remains the primary 
districtwide security and surveillance site. 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:35 p.m. 
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